
Printed on: 12/03/2015 09:05:19

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Tim Matthews OBJ2015/0906/P 10/03/2015  18:17:31 Dear Sir,

I must object to these proposals for the Admiral Mann.

Firstly, the presence of residential accommodation directly above the public rooms of pubs has a 

well-known detrimental effect on the pub's business.

Secondly, and more importantly, the reduction of size of the pub and its redesign will completely 

destroy the character and atmosphere of the pub - and may well make it unviable.

The pub's current design has a well defined separation of the two main rooms, tap room and lounge 

providing a choice of areas to drink, and also allows for parties, performances and especially the 

numerous sports teams to meet & play without causing disturbance to the other room.

Far too many pubs in Camden have closed (40 or so this century) or been redeveloped into places that 

have little appeal to the local residents of Camden. 

The Admiral Mann was a very busy pub and was used by a wide cross-section of the local society, 

ages, genders and races - something that is rarely seen in pubs now.

It has been rightly given ACV status, and that's exactly what the Admiral Mann - an asset to the 

community, and one that was very well used.

To ignore that status would detroy this pub and let down the local people all for sake of another 

developer's quick buck.

Thank you,

Tim Matthews

101 Albert Street

Camden Town

NW1 7LY

 Mr Kevin Moore SUPC2015/0906/P 10/03/2015  22:06:59 I am glad that a pub will remain, however this old victorian building deserves better, the loss of space 

(40%) is far too much. Preservation needs to be the deciding issue.

84 Patshull Road 

NW52LD
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